
 

As a matter of good governance and in order to comply with the obligations imposed by law 

and, by the Vishaka judgement for prevention of sexual harassment at the work place, a policy 

in this regard has been put in place at The Music Academy after being adopted by the Executive 

Committee at its meeting on 17th June 2018. 

 

 

 

 


